
 

ARTEE Meeting with  BMS General Secretary in Delhi. 

 
     ARTEE had a detailed  Meeting with National General Secretary, BMS Sh. 
Virjesh Upadhyaye ji in BMS Headquarters, Delhi on LPT Closure and 
25/02/1999 issue, in the  presence of Sh. Pawan Kumar ji, Organizing Secretary. 
 
Sh. Upadhyaye listened and discussed the various aspect of the issues. He 
assured to take up both the issues with authorities with complete support of 
BMS. 
 
Its only ARTEE which is working with full Sincerity and Dedication on all the 
issues. 
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